2015.9.30 インドネシア側参加者の日本訪問

2015.9.30 Project Meeting











The meeting was attended by Dra. Hj. Siti Nurnisa Dewanta, Dra. Hj. Junita Widiati Arfani, and Dr. Riza Noer Arfani M.A. as the representations of the chair members of Budi Mulia Dua (BMD) foundation, and also Professor Noriaki Emoto, dr. Kazuhiko Nakayama, and dr. Dhite Bayu Nugroho as the representatives of the CHD team.

Both party had a meaningful discussion about the prospect of conducting CHD screening targeting the students of BMD foundation's schools. On that meeting, BMD foundation have a chance to introduce BMD foundation to CHD team. To date, after 30 years since its first establishment on April 26th 1987 in Yogyakarta, Indonesia, BMD foundation has comprised of 17 schools ranged from baby day care until high school with the total of 2779 students.